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Refrigerants & Devices 1-26-19

2019 seminar dates are online!
Register now on maccny.org
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�MACC Members Give Back
�News Clips
�Let’s Party

Let’s Celebrate!
MACC Holiday Party

December 6, 2018
Cocktail Hour: 6:30 pm | Dinner: 7:30 pm

City Cellar
 1080 Corporate Drive, Westbury, NY 11590

There will be a special performance by 
Gary Ferrar 

Acclaimed Mentalist and Magician

See details on page 9

THE VOICE OF HVACR IN NEW YORK, NEW JERSEY, CONNECTICUT AND LONG ISLAND

FLASHBACK FROM 
MACC 2018 EVENTS



From the 
President 
As we closeout 2018, I would like to 
look back on the successful year we 
have had! Throughout the year we 
have hosted some great meetings 
and events. 

Our February Meeting was centered 
on a topic that effects all businesses, 
in all industries: bridging the 
generation gap(s) in the workplace.  
Every generation has different 
leadership, communication and career 
development styles. With that being 

said, it can be diffi cult to assimilate each generation into the 
workplace. Our meeting speaker did a great job in outlining 
each generation in regard to their unique needs and how to 
implement policies and practices that will meet those needs. 
Attendees walked away with a better idea of what motivates 
their employees and/or colleagues.

This year we decided to put a twist on our annual cocktail 
party by hosting a beer tasting event at Big aLICe Brewing 
Company! The event sold out within weeks of being posted to 
our website. Although I was unable to attend, I was thrilled to 
hear that everyone enjoyed themselves and was excited about 
the new events MACC was offering. It was a great way to start 
off the Summer!

Another great Summer event, that is always enjoyed by all, 
is our Night at the Mets. Every year we sell over 1,000 tickets 
to members, their families, friends and colleagues. The event 
was graciously sponsored by long-time supporter, ABCO, and 
American Standard Heating & Air Conditioning.

In August, we had the honor of hosting our Golf Outing for the 
40th year! This is a long standing event that everyone looks 
forward to each year. Although the temperature reached a 
scorching 94 degrees, we still had a great turnout with over 
125 golfers! This event would not be the success it is without 
the continued support from our sponsors and members and 
for that, we thank you! The other component that also makes 
this event so special is the charitable contribution we make 
every year to Make-A-Wish. It makes me so proud to know 
that MACC supports such a great charity.

These are only just a few of the great events we hosted in 
2018! We are defi nitely looking forward to 2019 and all the 
exciting meetings and events we have planned! Be sure to 
visit our website to stay up to date on any upcoming events 
and news.

Closing out 2018, also means the end of my term as President 
of the Metropolitan Air Conditioning Contractors of New York. 
I am grateful to have the opportunity to be President of this 
organization. Over these two years, I have seen such growth in 
MACC. None of which would be possible without the support 
of our membership! Thank you to our members and sponsors 
for their continued support. I would also like to thank my fellow 
board members for their time and dedication.

I look forward to seeing everyone at this year’s holiday party! 
This year’s party will be held on Thursday, December 6th at 
6:30 pm at City Cellar in Westbury. We have added entertain-
ment to the event this year and will have a special performance 
by Gary Ferrar, an acclaimed magician, who has performed for 
clients like Google, Macy’s, Morgan Stanley and Buzz Feed. 
Don’t miss out! Be sure to RSVP on our website!

Happy holidays!

- Brian
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From the President…

Brian Aull
Atlantic Contracting & 

Specialties

 Tremendous Inventory  Superior Customer Service  Competitive Pricing  Fast Daily Delivery  
National Buying Power  Shop 24 Hours Online Knowledgeable Counter Staff  

Ten Convenient Locations  Great Value 
 

WE HAVE ALL THE PARTS & PIECES TO HELP YOU GET THE JOB DONE! 
 

Need help with plans and specs?   
Let our expert Engineering Department assist you with all your commercial applications.  

We’ll hold your hand and walk you through the process!   
Call Ian at the Farmingdale branch for all of your engineering needs.  

 

  

www.johnstoneli.com          www.johnstonect.com          www.johnstonenyc.com 

STAMFORD      (203) 359-2626 
MILFORD      (203) 882-5550 
HARTFORD      (860) 727-9699 

FARMINGDALE        (631) 293-2566 
RED HOOK         (718) 522-4700 
NEW HYDE PARK      (516) 216-1810 

BROOKLYN     (718) 252-2700 
BALDWIN        (516) 223-5511 
BOHEMIA       (631) 567-4800 

As a leading insurance provider 
for HVAC contractors in the 

Northeast Region, USI’s local 
Uniondale office brings over 35 
years of industry experience 
to your team. Our dedicated 
Construction Risk Management 
specialists provide top quality risk 
management with bottom line 
benefits to deliver individualized 
risk management solutions. 

SPECIALIZING IN

INSURANCE PROGRAMS
FOR THE HEATING VENTILATION 

AND AIR CONDITIONING INDUSTRY 
FOR OVER 35 YEARS!

Trust. Expertise. Commitment
Risk Management Solutions for HVAC Contractors.
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THE COLD WEATHER IS FINALLY HERE AND THE 
HOLIDAY SEASON IS APPROACHING WITH 
THANKSGIVING RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER.  

We had a great turnout for our always popular round table 
discussions.  We all shared our experiences with new 
technology that we use in the work place in today’s world.

Our holiday party will be Thursday December 7th at City Cellar 
in Westbury, NY.  Tickets are $75 per person.  Don’t forget to 
bring a toy for our annual Toys for Tots fundraiser.  Hope to see 
you there.
 
-Brian
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Best Wishes to Ken Ellert On His Retirement! 
We are at once happy and sad to announce the retirement of Ken Ellert, founder of Comfort Tech.  
Ken’s service to his company, the industry and to the MACC association, where he served as our 
President from 2006-2007, has been an inspiration to all.

In the 1950s, upon returning home from the Army and after college, Ken began working for his 
father, Sol Ellert at his refrigeration company. Following his father’s retirement,  Ken founded 
Amrus Air Conditioning in 1994, which later became Comfort Tech in 2006

Stu Ellert, Ken’s son, has worked with his dad for close to 20 years.  “I can truly say that working 
with my father was the best!  Learning from him… watching him work …talking about everything 
from sports to politics to business. … these were awesome years. Everyone at Comfort Tech has 
benefitted from my dad’s integrity and easy-going manner.” 

As Ken embarks on this exciting new phase in his life he talks about the things he will miss most: 
“Definitely, I will miss the people I work with and all  the associations and relationships I’ve formed 
over the years. I have greatly enjoyed my work and being a part of this industry.” 

All of us at MACC extend our very best wishes to Ken Ellert for a happy, healthy and fun-filled retirement!  

www.associationdev.com

Association Development Services (ADS)
A premiere association management company

Our team’s fi nancial & business approach will 
empower your trade association to deliver the 
utmost value to your members.

Financial Management, Membership Development, Event 
Planning, Creative Services, General Administration
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Metropolitan Air Conditioning Contractors of New York
123 South Street, Suite 112, Oyster Bay, NY 11771

P: 516-922-5832 | F: 516-922-1414
info@maccny.org | www.maccny.org

www.facebook.com/maccny

OFFICERS:
Brian Aull, Atlantic Contracting Specialties, LLC

President

Jimmy Moyen, First Choice Mechanical
President Elect

James Padavan, Air Design Inc.
Treasurer

Stu Ellert, Comfort Tech Mechanical
Secretary

Marc Soffl er, Dynaire Corporation
Past President

John F. DeLillo
Executive Director

John F. DeLillo, Jr.
Deputy Director

DIRECTORS:
Steven Bergman, Twinco Supply Co.

Roy Bernheimer, Cascade Water Services Inc.

Anthony Carbone, Systematic Control Corp.

Sal Ferrara, Electrical Training Center

Michael Newman, Standard Refrigerators Inc.

Dyami Plotke, Roof Services

Jason Staiano, National Compressor Exchange

MACC News is printed monthly by the Metropolitan Air Conditioning 
Contractors of New York. Questions should be directed to the appropriate 
director or committee member for assistance. While this newsletter is 
designed to provide accurate and authoritative information on the subjects 
covered, the Association is not engaged in rendering legal, accounting, or 
other professional or technical advice. Accordingly, the Association cannot 
warrant the accuracy of the information contained in this newsletter and 
disclaims any and all liability which may result from publication of or reliance 
on the information provided herein. If legal advice or other expert assistance 
or advice is required, the services of a competent, professional person 
should be sought.

Editor’s Notes 
By Anthony N. Carbone

Who pays for the tickets that employees get while 
driving your company truck? Well, I’m talking about 
the tickets received from red light cameras. The 
proliferation of cameras at busy intersections that 
are stealth and unmarked are catching drivers as 
they try to rush through a yellow light. 

In some cases, a delay by a car in front can cause 
the camera to fi re off a photo of trucks appearing 
to go through a red light. 

When presenting the photos to one of my 
employees to ask about this, he said that “The light 
was yellowish and turned reddish, it wasn’t quite 
yellow and defi nitely not red!” This was creative on 
his part and no one likes to be wrong. . . especially 
when rushing to the next “no cool” or “no heat” 
call on behalf of the company. 

With that in mind, I agreed to pay for the fi rst 
“unfortunate” event of getting a ticket, but I do 
make it a policy to state the next ticket would be 
the responsibility of the employee who received a 
second infraction. 

Recently, I received a call from a fellow HVAC 
business owner who asked me if he should deduct 
the summons from the employee’s paycheck. . . 
It seems feasible, but I’m sure Alan Pearl of Portnoy, 
Messinger, Pearl & Assoc. would disagree.

Don’t you want to know the answer to the question 
and ask your counterparts what their strategy is???

Come to our next meeting which is always one of 
my favorites. . . at the holiday party at City Cellars!!! 
Happy Holidays and thank you for your continued 
support! 

- Anthony N. Carbone
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NEWS CLIPS

AHR Expo Returns to Atlanta for the First Time Since 2001
The 2019 AHR Expo, the largest event in the world exclusively focused on the HVACR industry, will be held at Georgia World 
Congress Center in Atlanta on January 14-16. The AHR Expo brings the entire HVACR industry together to see new products 
& technology, learn about innovations and trends, and build relationships face to face. The show draws more than 70,000 
professionals from every state in America and 165 countries. If you’re a contractor, engineer, architect, OEM, distributor, utility 
operator, facility manager, or other HVACR professional – the AHR Expo is designed for you. 
  
The AHR Expo will return to Atlanta for the first time since 2001 for its 2019 Show. “We are thrilled to be back in Atlanta for the first 
time in 17 years,” said Clay Stevens, Show manager of AHR Expo. “Atlanta, particularly the Georgia World Congress Center, is a 
hub for some of the country’s largest trade shows — a list that, for 2019, includes AHR. We are excited to be back in this region and 
to invite professionals from all over the world to experience its energy and pace.”

“We receive consistent feedback at each Show that AHR is the place for best-in-class education of industry trends and practices, 
as well as a source for professionals to network with other people in the business of all titles and trades,” continued Stevens. “Every 
year we see returning exhibitors and attendees who have been with us for years, as well as companies launching into business. It’s 
an exciting place to convene with the best in practice and it really gives an accurate snapshot of what’s going on in the industry.”

Atlanta is home to many popular tourism attractions to be seen outside of the Show, including the World of Coca-Cola, Centennial 
Olympic Park and the world-famous Georgia Aquarium. The 2019 AHR Expo’s return to Atlanta presents an exciting opportunity for 
professionals from all over the world to visit the Southeast region and to experience it first-hand.
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National Compressor Exchange

Charities:  New York Cancer Foundation, 
Autism Speaks, American Brain Tumor Association, 
Toys for Tots.

The charitable endeavors of National Compressor 
Exchange have evolved from donating to one 
organization to many different causes.  Today, at the 
request of their customers, vendors and associates, 
they donate to a variety of charities.  By doing it this 
way, “We not only get to give back,  it helps to foster 
better relationship with the people we work with, and 
in many cases,  we are privileged to hear the personal 
stories from these people as to why this particular 
charity is important to them,” reports Jason Staiano.

Day & Nite/All Service

Charities:  Make-A-Wish Foundation, 
SHFM Foundation, Wounded Warriors, 
American Heart Association.

“At Day & Nite/All Service, giving back is all about 
our ability to contribute and have infl uence on worthy 
causes,” reports Matthew Sher.  “In our place of 
business, it’s not only about being profi table… 
it’s about what we do with those profi ts. Above and 
beyond monetary contributions, the company 
actively participates in a variety of charitable events. 
“Philanthropy is an integral part of our business culture 
that impacts our people and the world around us,” 
stresses Matthew.

MACC Members Give Back to 
Those in Need
It’s always heartwarming to see how companies and their employees come together to aid and 
support organizations and people in need. We are proud to report that our MACC members - 
suppliers and contractors - are supporting a wide variety of charities, both at holiday time and 
throughout the year.

The following companies are only a small sample of the many charitable endeavors reported 
by MACC members.

charity is important to them,” reports Jason Staiano. stresses Matthew.



ABCO HVACR Supply + Solutions

Charities: Make-A-Wish Foundation, Habitat for Humanity, Homes for Heroes, George to the Rescue, 
with a local contractor donating his labor.

ABCO has been a long-time supporter of Make-A-Wish. “We always make sure to thank our manufacturers, vendor 
partners, and most importantly customers who make this possible,” says Bob Cesiro, Chief Marketing Offi cer. “ABCO 
and our contractors are family businesses and we are proud to contribute to a cause that provides inspiration, healing 
and hope right in our community. We participate with donations and fundraising events such as our Dream Classic 
golf tournament.” 

Arista Air Conditioning Corp.

Charities: Convoy for Hope, 
Make-A-Wish Foundation, 
WNYC New York Radio, 
Crohn’s & Colitis Foundation 
of America, Juvenile Diabetes 
Research Foundation International.

At a recent company meeting, Arista 
employees packed relief kits for 
Convoy of Hope, which is one of 
their main charities. As a faith-based, 
nonprofi t organization, Convoy of 
Hope has helped more than 100 
million people throughout the world 
by sharing food, water, emergency 
supplies, agricultural know-how 
and opportunities that empower 
people to live independent lives free 
from poverty, disease and hunger. 

Portnoy, Messinger, Pearl & Associates, Inc.

Charities: Long Island Cares, Habitat for Humanity of Nassau County, LIE Gives, American Red Cross, 
American Heart Association, Multiple Myeloma Foundation

From volunteering at soup kitchens, emergency shelters and veteran’s organizations to event planning, fundraising 
and donating money to education and disability programs, Portnoy, Messinger and Pearl Associates are actively 
involved in supporting multiple charities both locally and nationally. Sponsorships and active involvement in 
humanitarian organizations like the American Red Cross help provide the emergency assistance and preparedness 
we have see to be so vital in areas struck by recent natural disasters.

Giving back during the holidays and throughout the year bring fulfi llment to those who give and 
comfort to those who receive. Companies who embrace philanthropy as a core business practice 
have found they reap rewards far beyond what they thought were possible.  Today, ‘Giving back’ 
has become an essential part of doing business. 

Arista Air Conditioning Corp.
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 Tremendous Inventory Superior Customer Service  Competitive Pricing  
Fast Daily Delivery  National Buying Power With Local Ownership 

 Shop 24 Hours Knowledgeable Counter Staff  
Convenient Locations  Great Value   

 

WE HAVE ALL THE PARTS AND PIECES  
TO HELP YOU GET THE JOB DONE! 

 

Need help with plans and specs? 
Let our expert Engineering Department assist you with  

all your commercial applications. 
We’ll walk you through the process.   

Brooklyn, NY      Baldwin, NY            Bohemia, NY        Farmingdale, NY   Red Hook, NY 
P: 718-252-2700          P: 516-223-5511       P: 631-567-4800      P:631-293-2566        P: 718-522-4700 
 
New Hyde Park, NY   Manhattan, NY      Stamford, CT         Milford, CT         Hartford, CT 
P: 516-216-1810          P: 212-203-3808       P: 203-359-2626      P: 203-882-5550       P: 860-727-9699

PARTS   SUPPLIES   EQUIPMENT 
WE STAND BEHIND IT ALL 



Let’s Party!
With the holiday season just around the corner, we are excited to tell you that we are planning another fantastic 
MACC holiday party this year – an event you will not want to miss!

Where: City Cellar, 1080 Corporate Drive, Westbury
When: December 6th, 2018 6:30 PM cocktail hour; 7:30 PM dinner

Great food and drink… camaraderie with MACC friends and associates, awesome entertainment… 
and the joy of giving back to those in need!

Bring a Toy… Help a Child! In the spirit of the season, we ask that you bring 1 
toy for our special charity, Toys for Tots.  Local Toys for Tots campaigns, like ours, 
are the heart and soul of the Marine Toys for Tots Program, founded in 1991 and 
managed by dedicated United States Marines and local volunteers. 

The primary goal of the Marine Toys for Tots program is to help bring the joy 
of Christmas to America’s less fortunate children through the gift of a new toy. 
Ranked as one of the top-rated charities by “Philanthropy 400”, the mission of 
the program is to assist the U. S. Marine Corps in providing a tangible sign of hope to economically disadvantaged children at 
Christmas. This assistance includes providing day-to-day leadership and oversight of the Program, raising funds to provide toys 
to supplement the collections of local Toys for Tots Campaigns, to provide promotional and support material and defray the 
costs of conducting annual Toys for Tots Campaigns. 

Today, there are nearly 40,000 Marines, Marine Corps League members, veteran Marines and volunteers involved in annual 
campaigns.

Witness the Impossible! This year, we’ve added a special surprise entertainer, magician Gary Ferrar, an 
amazing ‘master of illusion’ who has performed at thousands of corporate events over the years. Gary’s signature 
show always connects with his audience as he brings guests up to help out with his unique magic.  “My 
performance style is very interactive and casual with an emphasis on comedy,” says Gary.  “My goal is to 
make sure everyone is not only blown away by my magic, but also to have a great time in the process.

All this and much more awaits you at the MACC Holiday Party. Be sure to mark your calendar 
for December 6 and join with all of us for fun and games at this most special event.

9
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Statement from Stuart S. Zisholtz, Esq.

Never Let Your Lien Time Run Out! 
Part 2 - Reduced Statute of Limitations
Once again, the reduced statute of limitations incorporated in many construction contracts has reared its ugly head.

Recently, a decision in the Appellate Division, First Department, addressed a clause in a construction contract where 
the statute of limitations was reduced to six months after either (a) the cause of action accrued (b) the termination or 
conclusion of the contract or (c) the last day the subcontractor performed any physical work at the Project, whichever 
of the events occurred fi rst.

In most cases, the reduced statute of 
limitations is enforceable by the court.  
Thus, if the subcontractor failed to 
institute an action within six months after 
the claim accrued or it completed its 
work, the courts will dismiss the action 
based upon the agreed upon statute 
of limitations.  The subcontractor in the 
recent case argued that the statute of 
limitations period set forth in the contract 
expired before any suit can be brought.  
Thus, the subcontractor was in a catch 
22 of having to fi le a lawsuit to avoid the 
expiration of the statute of limitations 
even though its claim was not yet ripe 
for adjudication. The Appellate Division 
agreed with the subcontractor and found 
that the statute of limitations defense did 
not apply in this limited instance.

It is imperative, however, that you review 
the various terms of the contract to 
determine whether there is a reduced 
statute of limitations clause in your 
contract.  The reduced statute of 
limitations clause will be enforced by the 
court and prevent you from proceeding in 
litigation to collect any outstanding 
balance due.  If there is no balance 
due, any mechanic’s lien fi led will be 
vacated by the court.

Never let your lien time run out!!

For a free copy of a pamphlet pertaining 
to mechanic’s liens and payment bond 
claims, kindly contact me or the 
Association.

Dir0115BrothersSupply.indd   1 10/27/14   10:53 AM
DIR0117BrothersSupply.indd   1 10/13/16   8:23 PM
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As a leading insurance provider for 
HVAC Contractors in the New York 
Metro area, USI’s Long Island office 
brings over 35 years of industry 
experience to your team. Our 
dedicated Construction Insurance 
Specialists provide top quality risk 
management with bottom line 
benefits to deliver individualized 
solutions.  
 
Contact:  
Frank Abbatiello & Tommy Williams 

Tel: 516-419-4095 

Fax: 610-537-4187 

Email: Tommy.Williams@usi.com 

Trust. Expertise. Commitment 

Risk Management Solutions for Plumbing Contractors 

Specializing in  

Insurance Programs 

For the HVAC Industry for 
over 35 Years 
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VISIT US ONLINE: cenortheast.com

CE is your one-stop supplier of HVAC products & solutions
in the Northeast.

CENORTHEAST.COM
Shop for HVAC products, parts & supplies
online 24/7 from your phone, tablet or laptop.
Simple online purchasing with in-store pickup
& delivery to save you time. You will also �nd:
• Quick, easy search
• Access to product specs & diagrams
• Find the right part with Part Finder
• Build systems with our AHRI system builder 

Dedicated to the success of our HVAC partners 

             
 

Wholesale Distributors NY/NJ ■ Air Conditioning ■ Heating 

102 Lauman Lane  
Hicksville, NY 11801  
516-931-6500  

80 13th Avenue, Suite 6  
Ronkonkoma, NY 11779  
631-981-4000  

5-15 54th Avenue  
Long Island City, NY 11101  
718-937-7300  

175 Clearbrook Road  
Elmsford, NY 10523  
914-592-0020  

36 20th Street, Bldg. 6  
Brooklyn, NY 11232 
718-499-2224  

26 Enterprise Zone Drive 
Riverhead, NY  11901 
631-461-4020 

   
 For Full Product Offering visit www.wallworkgroup.com 

 
  

WALLWORK 
GROUP 

 

< NEW 



PURCHASING YORK® HVAC JUST 
GOT A WHOLE LOT EASIER.

ONLY FACTORY DIRECT AUTHORIZED DEALER IN NEW JERSEY AND METROPOLITAN NEW YORK  

With an unmatched variety of commercial and residential YORK® products and one-stop access to  

over 24,000 HVAC products, your search for local YORK® HVAC parts begins and ends with your 

Source 1™ HVAC Supply Centers. And you can count on our experienced training and factory-

authorized support to provide the expertise necessary to keep your project moving efficiently –  

every step of the way.

Melville NY
85 B Marcus Drive 
Melville, NY 11747 
melville.yorknow.com

Edison NJ
64 Northfield Drive 
Edison, NJ 08837
edison.yorknow.com

Hainesport NJ
6 Berry Drive #2
Hainesport, NJ 08036
hainesport.yorknow.com

ALL THE PRODUCTS YOU NEED FROM  
ONE LEGENDARY BRAND! 

CALL TOLL FREE:  
1.800.995.1224



Introducing Daikin AURORA™

for year-round comfort in
single and multi-zone systems

Year-round comfort, with energy effi cient Daikin AURORA even 
when the temperature drops down to -13°F (-25°C). Bring on 
the winter! 20 SEER / Up to 13 HSPF. Up to 100% Heating 
Capacity at 5°F (-15°C)

Daikin and its design are trademarks owned by Daikin. Learn more at daikincomfort.com or 
contact your local Daikin distributor 
for more information2018



 

Your One—Stop Shop 
For All Of You Supply Needs 

Your One-Stop Shop 
For All  Of Your HVAC Needs 

 

  OEM parts 

 Wholesale motors 

 Chemicals 

 Installation supplies 

 Wholesale compressors 

 Tools 

Come in to your local Trane Supply 

Call: (877) 814-7577 

www.tranesupply.com 

Editor’s Notes 
By Jason Staiano

To have almost any type of business today in America means that you will have some type of online presence, even if you do 
not want to. Owning or managing a business and not looking to use the internet even in some small way is obviously foolish. 
Disagree? Let’s look at some facts, as of 2016 there are 290 million internet users in America and if you just look at Yelp, the 
number of reviews posted every minute is something around 26,380. So, you might say “that’s great, I can help increase my 
online presence and show potential new customers how great my business is with all my great reviews from happy customers,” 
and you would be correct, it is great, and you can do just that. BUT! Yes, that’s a capital “but” because its most certainly a 
two-way street with reviews and you must let the bad in with the good.

Getting a bad review comes with the territory of being online and unfortunately, on sites such as Google, you cannot just delete 
the reviews you do not like. What you need to do is drown out the bad with the good, so you can increase your overall average 
rating. Our industry is not as review heavy as other industries, such as the restaurant industry. In this day and age everyone 
believes they are a food critic and writes reviews after they eat at every restaurant, so the reviews are plentiful, good and bad. 
If you look up some small local restaurants, that might not have even been in business for more than a few years, they most likely 
will have 50 or 100 reviews. But compared to a large HVAC contractor that’s been in business for decades they could have only 
8 reviews and if they are lucky maybe over 30 or 40. 

Another aspect about online reviews is that you can believe you did a great job, never hear anything from your customer, but 
they did have an issue and decide to voice it online instead of coming directly back to you. At that point all you can do is damage 
control, write a public reply to them, keep it professional, and either take their criticism if warranted and if not, move on and try to 
promote more positive reviews from your customers. 

In the end, reviews online are part of doing business and not going away anytime soon. They can be a blessing to small 
businesses. If you have positive reviews it gives your company credibility without having to rely on word of mouth alone.  So, 
its time to embrace them and build online credibility.

- Jason Staiano



Brooklyn
Fan & Blower

Sales Co. Inc.

60-20 34th Avenue
Woodside, NY 11377
Phone/Fax: 718-899-9090 
email:  rich@brooklynfan.com
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Some of the biggest challenges business owners face is managing 
different personalities in the workplace.  It can be difficult to get any 
two strangers to effectively work with one another.  It can be even more 
challenging when one of those individuals is a baby boomer and the 
other is a millennial.   Since many baby boomers are delaying retirement 
to a later age as more and more millennials enter the workforce, the 
age of employees in a work environment might range from 18 to 70 
years old.  

Sometimes generational differences can cause tension in the workplace 
and create issues.  For instance, millennials may view baby boomers 
as old-school and unapproachable, while baby boomers may see 
millennials as lazy, impatient, and unprofessional.  We believe it is 
important that business owners take advantage of all the valuable 
strengths and skill sets each generation offers by learning how to 
bridge the generation gap in the workplace with the following 5 tips.

1. Create diverse teams to include employees from all generations.  
Grouping employees of the same generation together creates a 
complete loss of opportunity for employees of different generations to 
learn important skills from other generations.  Take advantage of each 
generation’s different backgrounds and experiences to help teams 
communicate and problem solve more effectively.

2. Understand what motivates employees of different generations 
and how each generation views their role and defines success in the 
workplace.  Since many baby boomers grew up during a time of mostly 
steady and strong economic growth, they are motivated by the need 
to have security and place heavy value on productivity.  Baby boomers 
have often been described as workaholics, driven, and willing to tolerate 
an imbalance between family and work life.  Many baby boomers are 
process-oriented and believe that success is achieved by putting in long 
hours in the office to finish a project, since they entered the workforce in 
an era when they could not work at home.  

Whereas millennials are working to improve the system and evolve, and 
they take pride in seeing their work make a difference.  Millennials are 
often viewed as forward-looking, entrepreneurial, risk-taking, tenacious 
and multitaskers.  They perceive hard work as the quality of their output 
and success as the culmination of their growth and experiences.  
Millennials don’t necessarily believe success and hard work are the 
result from spending long hours in the office.  Instead, millennials define 
success as positive feedback from co-workers and managers.  They 
want a work-life balance that includes room for self-development and 
community involvement in addition to family time.  Hence, millennials 

want things like flex time, job-sharing and an experience that integrates 
technology to empower them to be productive from anywhere.

3. Recognize that each generation prefers different means of communi-
cation and implement new channels and styles of communication in 
the workplace to accommodate all generations.  Since baby boomers 
have had to adapt to technology as a result of the popularity of online 
communication in the workplace, baby boomers tend to favor either 
face to face communication or phone conversations over email or 
instant messaging.  On the other hand, millennials grew up with tech-
nology and the internet at their fingertips.  Millennials view technology 
as a necessity (i.e., they bring their smartphones to meetings to take 
notes or to find information online or via social media apps) whereas 
older workers may not rely on technology and only utilize their 
pencil and pad at meetings.  There are many ways to compromise.  
For instance, video conferencing can provide baby boomers with 
the face to face communication they desire and millennials can still 
participate in meetings even if they are not physically present in the 
room or office. 

4. Form a mentorship program that includes reverse mentoring.  When 
people work side by side and get to know each other away from other 
groups, typically their stereotypes fade away and they no longer view 
one another as they once did.  Providing a channel for baby boomers 
and millennials to mentor each other and work together can help each 
generation replace their preconceived notions with the perception of 
the person as they actually are.  

5. Stage gatherings that include employees of all generations.  It is 
more likely that groups of employees who are closer in age might plan 
get-togethers out of the office.  It is less likely that the 22 year old who 
started working at the company 3 months ago is going to ask a 60 year 
old to lunch or grab coffee.  Managers should be proactive and set up 
monthly activities or weekly workshops where there is a designated time 
for employees to get to know one another and create personal relation-
ships with each other.  Hosting a lunch-and-learn session on a topic that 
no one of any particular age group is very familiar with is another way 
to help employees improve skills while getting to know each other.  By 
providing an environment where employees can be vulnerable while 
learning something new, the group can create common bonds which 
will carry over into the workplace. 

Any questions, feel free to call me.

Happy Holidays to All!
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Mind the Gap! 5 Tips to Bridge the Generation Gap In the Workplace



UNITARY
Gas Furnaces, Central Air & Rooftops

UNITARY

Commercial VRF–Heat Pump 
and Heat Recovery

Residential & Light 
Commercial Ductless
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BROOKLYN
718-257-3347

FARMINGDALE
631-755-9192

HICKSVILLE
516-876-0446

COMMERCIAL ENGINEERING TEAM
631-465-0472

MEDFORD
631-205-5580

MT. VERNON
914-668-3631

RIVERHEAD
631-727-3225

LONG ISLAND CITY
917-745-0830
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February Meeting April Meeting

Beer Tasting

Knicks Game
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Golf Outing Survive & Thrive

Night at the Mets




